Email message from the City of Grand Junction regarding businesses on North Avenue:

On Thursday, September 14, 2017 4:53 PM, Lisa Follett <Lisaf@gjcity.org> wrote:

Our businesses are broken down into districts and I am able to pull a report for the number of licensed
accounts in the North Avenue district. This may include businesses that are right off of North Ave but
are considered to be part of North Ave. The total number of sales tax licenses for this district is 228.

These would not include businesses that offer services and don’t sell tangible personal property.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any additional questions.

Have a wonderful evening!

Lisa Follett

Tax Compliance Officer
250 N. 5™ Street

Grand Junction, CO 81501
P 970.256.4184

F 970.256.4078
lisaf@gijcity.org




